
The Council of State Governments (CSG) is partnering 
with the Department of Defense (DoD) to support the 
mobility of licensed professionals through the 
development of new interstate compacts. These 
compacts will create reciprocity among participant 
states to reduce the barriers to license portability and 
employment. CSG and DoD invite licensed 
cosmetologists and barbers, cosmetology and 
barbering regulators, and other industry stakeholders to 
a kickoff meeting to launch the initiative on Tuesday, 
May 18, 2021 at 2 p.m. EDT via Zoom.
Participants will learn about the background and 
aspirations for the project; the form and function of 
interstate compacts and the compact development 
process; and the need for license reciprocity in the 
cosmetology and barbering professions. There also will 
be a Question and Answer session with CSG, DoD, and 
industry experts.

WHO:
• Cosmetology and Barbering 

Industry Stakeholders
• State Boards of Licensure for 

Cosmetology and
Barbering

• Department of Defense
• The Council of State Governments 

WHAT:
Cosmetology and Barbering 
Interstate Compact Kickoff 
Meeting

WHEN:
Tues, May 18, 2021, 2 p.m. EDT 

REGISTER BELOW
https://csg-org.zoom.us/meeting/
register/tZcvdOyqqDMsGtbnYNx 
4NTvuG-Y6MY3F1AG_ 

Cosmetology and Barbering 
Compact Kickoff Meeting: May 18, 2021

https://csg-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcvdOyqqDMsGtbnYNx4NTvuG-Y6MY3F1AG_



